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Hello Everyone, 

Just like that we have reached the end of the half 

term break. I hope that all staff and students have had 

a rest.  

This edition includes a brief summary of events at the 

end of term 1a. 

Our Harvest assembly was well attended again this 

year. It was a short assembly and all the students did 

us proud with their singing and poetry recitals. Our 

Harvest table looked really lovely with the donations 

of fruit, vegetables and fresh bread. As always we are 

extremely grateful for the community support. Thank 

you to Lay Minister Alan for coming in to lead us in 

prayers and offer thanks for the Harvest. Thank you to 

the parents who went out of their way to provide us 

with some tasty treats to share. Thank you to the staff 

for their part in helping to organise and clear away 

afterwards.  

 

 

 

Sports Day 2023 

 

Unfortunately for compassionate reasons I missed this 

day, but from what I have been told it was a great day. 

Again much hard work and effort go into organising 

events like these and again it is testament to the 
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community support we are shown that they are 

successful. Thank you to all those who helped and 

supported us in any way it really is appreciated.  

To our PE team – Mr Duncan and Miss Young a big 

Thank you! 

To the students – You should all be proud of 

yourselves, your determination, resilience and 

competitive spirit always amazes me. I have worked in 

many schools during my career and nowhere else 

comes close to the efforts and commitment shown by 

the students of TBS. Well done to you all! 

Congratulations to CRONKS the winners of Sports Day 

2023! A fitting tribute to Josh! I have no doubt he was 

looking down and willing you all on.  

 

House Points:  

Week 7 winners of the house cup: Cronks with 148 

points. 

Star of the week: Primary – Sydney Arms-Lawrence 

(on leave) and Secondary – Kaelyn Hudson.  

 

HagBane’s Doom – this coming Thursday 2
nd

 November 

 

By the time you read this newsletter we will be back 

starting Term 1b. A reminder to parents, please could 

you let us know if you are going away on leave in the 

coming months. This enables us to plan ahead 

especially with things like Christmas activities.  

 

That’s it for now! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Measuring Wave Frequency  

On Tuesday 17th October, Students from the GCSE 
Geography group participated in Coastal field work 
along Deadman’s beach in Georgetown. Students 
used a range of equipment to collect data about 
coastal processes along the coastline, measuring wave 
frequency, measuring longshore drift, measuring the 
beach profile and conducting a sediment analysis. The 
trip was supported by Tobias Capel from Conservation 
who led part of the trip, showing students a different 
type of fieldwork that is conducted along the coast, a 
plastic survey. Students then had a go at undertaking 
a survey along a transect of the beach. Miss Wilson 
would like to say a big thank you to Tobias and Mrs. 
Giles who supported the trip to ensure the students 
had an educational experience.  
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